
From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 5:02 PM 

To: Peter Hirschfeld 

Subject: FW: Follow up production 

Attachments: PRA response 6-28-16.pdf 

 

 
FYI Pete if you are still looking at these.   
 

From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 5:01 PM 
To: 'tscher@arsquared.org' <tscher@arsquared.org> 
Subject: Follow up production 
 
Mr. Scher, Attached please find our follow up production mentioned in my last email to you.  This 
completes our production on your most recent request.   
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
 
 
 

mailto:sarah.london@vermont.gov











































































































































































